
 
 
Date:     4/29/2021 
  
To:       State Agencies and Cooperative Members 
  
From:    State Procurement Office 
  
Re: Refuse & Trash Removal – Statewide (Rebid) 
  

  
Contract Number Supplier   
ADSPO18-208371 Republic Services 
ADSPO18-208370 Waste Management 

  
         
  
This is a rebid, award is anticipated mid-July to provide continuous service. 

The Procurement Office is in the process of procuring Refuse and Trash Removal 
  
Employees with a significant procurement role have signed or will be signing 
a Procurement Disclosure Statement. The significant procurement role period is active for 
this procurement, pursuant to the requirements in A.R.S. § 41-753(D). 
  
As required under A.R.S. § 41-753(D), the State Procurement Office is issuing 
this significant procurement role period notice. During this period, state employees who have had 
a significant procurement role, as defined by A.R.S. § 41-2503, in the procurement described 
above, are prohibited from accepting, soliciting, or having discussions regarding employment with a 
person or firm lobbying or potentially responding to the procurement described on this 
communication. 
 
A list of agency procurement activities that meet the significant procurement role requirements is 
available at https://spo.az.gov/contracts/significant-procurement-roles 
  
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact William Loveland by email 
at william.loveland@azdoa.gov 
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